
  

 

3rd May 2024 

                                                                 Local Memories, Broadening Horizons 
Congratulations to our KS2 hockey players who started the week 
on a high, coming 1st (A team) and 3rd (B Team) at the APHS 
cluster hockey festival.  There was a tie at the top so it all came 
down to the number of goals scored, as our B team scored in 
their final game against Langham A , this ensured our A team 
won - what amazing team work! 
Two representatives from Ormiston Families were in school on 
Tuesday, delivering an anxiety workshop to y6 pupils in 
preparation for SATs in a few weeks. 
It was nice to welcome Mrs Teague back into school this week to 
continue her wonderful baking sessions. This week, it was the 
turn of Kittiwake pupils who made some scrumptious Swiss rolls!  
Class photos have been taken this week - all four classes looked incredibly smart. Proofs 
will be sent home next week, including information on how to order a copy. 

 

Bank Holiday Monday – 6th May 
We hope you all have a great Bank Holiday Weekend and look forward to welcoming you back into school on 
Tuesday 7th May. Let’s hope the sun continues to shine! 

 
Dolphin Class River Nar Trip – Tuesday 21st May 
Dolphin Class will be heading to Castle Acre on Tuesday 21st May where Tim Fisher from The Norfolk Rivers Trust will 
lead a learning walk along the Nar to West Acre.  Pupils will need to wear outdoor clothes and footwear, suitable for 
the weather that day and will need a packed lunch.  There is no cost attached to the trip as Mrs Morrell has managed 
to secure funding via the Aviva Access to Nature Fund to cover all costs.  WWF-UK will be joining us on the walk to 
film our trip – how exciting!!  More details will follow in due course - in the meantime please give your consent on 
SCOPAY and complete the lunch requirements questionnaire.   

 
Duck Race Donation 
Many thanks to the Burnham Market Traders Association for raising an incredible £547.65 for school via 
the Easter Monday Duck race.  The money is going to support a whole school trip to Norwich Science 
museum in June – thank you so much! 
 
SATs Breakfast Club 
SAT’s for Y6 pupils will be taking place w/c 13th May.  All Y6 pupils are welcome to come into school at 
8.15am where we will provide them with breakfast, funded by FOBS.  Thank you to Mrs Stilgoe for staffing 
the breakfast club and in anticipation of you baking some of your delicious breakfast flapjacks! 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 

FOBS  
 
Film Night:  Dates for our two film nights will be announced in the next newsletter, apologies for the delay but it has 
been a busy few weeks at school! 
 
Donations: We will be holding our Summer Fete on Friday 14th June, so if you have any donations of clothes, shoes, 
Bric o Brac, toys or books, please bring them to school, many thanks. 
 
 

Good Work Awards/Values Awards 

 

Out of School Award 
Digby (in recognition of achieving a Swim England Rainbow Distance 5m Award)   

 

Dates 
Monday 20th May – Y3/4 Cluster Tri Golf Festival 

Tuesday 21st May – Dolphin Class trip to Castle Acre (River Nar Walk) 

Wednesday 22nd May – Burnham Wimbledon 

Friday 24th May – Last day of term 

Monday 3rd June – Term starts 

Monday 3rd June – ‘Be Inspired’ visit by Kylie Grimes, Paralympic Wheelchair Rugby player 

Tuesday 4th June – NNSSP Y5/6 Cricket tournament 

Monday 10th June – Y3/4 Cluster Tennis Festival 

Friday 14th June – Summer Fete 

Wednesday 19th June – Sports Day 9.00am – 1pm 

Friday 21st June – Whole school trip to Norwich Science Museum 

Monday 24th June – Y4-6 Cluster Cricket Tournament 

Monday 24th - Friday 28th June – Holkham Woodland Week 

Wednesday 3rd July – Friday 5th July – Whole School Transition (internal and APHS) 

Monday 8th July – Y4-6 Cluster Beach Volleyball  

Friday 19th July – Finish for the Summer Holidays 

SEALS: Maya (because you have shown excellent 
knowledge of numbers to 1001) 
TURTLES: Frankie (because your potato printing 
was beautiful) 
DOLPHINS: Logan (because you did some great 
writing about WW2) 
KITTIWAKES: Max (because you have been working 
incredibly hard, showing great work in Science and 
Algebra) 

Kody (because you have shown resilience when completing 
your ‘see and learn activities’) 
Dottie (because you were determined to learn to balance) 
 
Naomi (because you have shown great resilience at 
swimming and kept trying. 
Macey (because you have been trying really hard with your 
reading, well done) 

  


